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Next Meeting 
 

 

Wednesday, March 11th at 6:30 p.m. at the Library Center, 4653 

South Campbell. 

 

 

 

 

                         
 
Our feature speaker will be Dr. Doug Scott, retired National Park Service 
archeologist.  His lecture is entitled “The Civil War in the Trans-Mississippi 
West:  Archeology of the 1861 Battles of Boonville and Wilson’s Creek, 
the 1862 Battle of Moore’s Mill and the 1864 Centralia Massacre.” 
 

 
 
 
 

ANNUAL SPONSERS 

Commerce Bank Great Southern Bank Liberty Bank US Bank
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President's Message 
 

 
The CWRTO operates smoothly because of the faithful service of its officers, and we owe all of them a 
sincere “thank you.”  In fact, all the membership is, and ought to be, most grateful for the activities these 
officers and leaders perform month after month. 
 
Program Chair Connie Langum continues to supply is with interesting speakers, who bring us fresh insights 
into to the great conflict between the states.  Just do the math . . . during all these years of our existence, 
how many programs have we enjoyed since the CWRTO’s inception in the early sixties? 
 
The name tags introduced by Walt Hamer have been a great help to the membership.  Now, we can have 
more fellowship with each other during the break between the business meeting and the program.  We 
should keep the business part of the meeting as short as possible . . . Oh!, that’s my job, isn’t it? 
 
Our continued effort to build the membership is being effective.  Each of us can accelerate this process by 
being alert to invite friends and acquaintances to our meetings.  We could emphasize how the knowledge of 
our history (warts and all) enriches our citizenship.  Let’s try to invite people who are younger than some of 
us grey-heads. 
 
It is a joy to be part of the CWRTO . . . I’ll see you at the meeting! 
 
  
Kay Armstrong 

CWRT President 

 

 

Annual Restaurant Sponsors for the Civil War Round Table of the Ozarks: 
 
Chili’s  Colton’s Steak House  Golden Corral  Enoch’s BBQ 
 
IHOP  Longhorn Steakhouse  Old Chicago  Olive Garden 
 
Village Inn Outback Steakhouse  Red Lobster  TGI Fridays 
 
Bambino’s Zio’s Italian Restaurant  Famous Dave’s BBQ  
 
Aunt Martha’s Pancakes 
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Civil War Round Table of the Ozarks 

Minutes of the meeting of February 11, 2015 

 
President Armstrong called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

President Armstrong asked John Purtell to give the invocation. 

Everyone present said the Pledge of Allegiance. 

The February issue of the Buck & Ball contained the minutes from the January meeting. Approval was 

granted for the minutes as published.  

President Armstrong asked guests and visitors to be introduced. There were no visitors. 

Kay Martin gave the Treasurer’s report.  The income was $507.00. 

The expenses were $184.80. The monthly ending cash balance is $1,501.16. The Savings account  
balance is $5,004.67. Total fiscal assets as of February 11, 2015 are $6,505.83. 

Ted Hillmer, the Superintendent of Wilson’s Creek National Battlefield, reported and discussed the 
following: 

 There will be a banquet on February 21, 2015 for the volunteers for 2014. Please 

let Billie know if you plan to attend. 
 

 There will be volunteer training in March for those who wish to volunteer at the  

Battlefield.  The exact dates will be announced later. 
 

 There will be a meeting  May 1st  & 2nd  in Jefferson City to commemorate the 

sesquicentennial event in Missouri. There will be an encampment on Friday night and 

lectures on Saturday.  Also, several tents will be set up as vignettes. The event will take 
place at Lincoln University.  More information to follow.  
 

 On March 28, 2015 there will be a Day in the Park. Connie and Billie are coordinating 

the event. The volunteers will be installing a split rail fence. 
 

Member, Jim Scaminaci, announced a membership drive to get 100 members. He put publicity posters in 

five libraries of Greene County and the Downtown Historical Society. He read the members’ names that 

have paid their dues for 2015. 

Member, Dan Cunningham, asked the Round Table members to support the local restaurants that donate 

to the Round Table. He also told us that several banks have promised donations. 

President Armstrong thanked the refreshment team, Karen Hamer, Norma Clinton and Jackie Faenger for 

always providing the great treats.  

Bill Piston discussed the book drawing for this evening. There were two books and two Mort Kunstler 

calendars. The books were “The Living Lincoln” and “Songs of the Civil War”. The calendars were offered as 

a silent auction. 

John Purtell asked the Round Table to discuss whether or not we wanted a celebration for our 



55thanniversary as a Round Table.  Several venues were discussed as most everyone thought it a very good 

idea. The committee will report to us next meeting on their findings on the venue. 

-----Break---- 

Program Chair, Connie Langum, introduced the speakers, Jeff Patrick, Librarian at Wilson’s Creek National 

Battlefield and Brian Grubbs, Head of the Local History Department of the Springfield-Greene County 

Library Center. Their lecture was entitled “The Search of the 2nd Kansas Colored Ironclads” and focused on 

their findings about this unique group of Civil War soldiers. 

The book drawing and silent auction were held. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:30 p.m. 

 
 

 Presentations for 2015 
 
 
April—Phillip Seyfrit; Historic Properties Director at the Battle of Richmond, Kentucky.  “The Battle of 
Richmond, Kentucky”. 
 
May—Lee & Grant at Appomattox 
 
June—Show and Tell Night 
 
July— Charlie Crawford, Georgia Civil War Battlefields Preservation—“Jefferson Davis’s Flight from Virginia 
to Georgia” 
 
August--Julie Johnson, Missouri State University; “The Red Badge of Courage” 
 
September—Robert Lull—“James Williams-Civil War General and Indian Fighter” 
 
October—Mary Jane Warde; “Civil War in Indian Territory” 
 
November—Tom Rafiner’  “Cinders and Silence—A Chronicle of Missouri’s Burnt District 1854-1870” 
 
December—Annual Christmas dinner and Civil War trivia 
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Members as of February 11, 2015-Bold is paid for 2015 
 
Raymond Adkins     Marcus Ramsey    
Don and Betty Akers (life)    David Rauch 
Travis Archie      Walter Reese 
O.K. Armstrong      Alice Richardson 
Howard Bannerman     Scott Ritchie 
Gene Beauchamp     James and Elizabeth Robinson 
Fran Black      Toni Roush 
Frank Bridges      John Rutherford 
Steve Buffat      Jim Sandage 
Jody Clifton      Jim and Dori Scaminaci 
Norma Clinton      Roger Schlemmer 
Thomas Coay      Jacob Scott 
Jon Cortner      Michael Sheriff 
Walter and Laura Cowart    Janet Sing 
Roger Cummings     Paul and Carol Stickley 
Dan Cunningham     Tom and Karen Sweeney (life) 
Carla Cunningham     Ralph and Geri Thaemlitz 
Dwain Cunningham     Paul Walker 
Robert Drake      David Weddle 
Len Eagleburger (life)     Floyd Wood 
Robert and Jacquelyn Faenger 
Jerry Fry 
Sue Fuller 
Hal and Kathy Funk 
James Gallion 
Clyde and Marge Gourley 
Walter and Karen Hamer 
Damon and Ann Harkreader 
Sherry Harris 
Gerald Hennessy 
Ted Hillmer 
Mary Ann Houg 
Jim Jones 
Don Keck 
Dale Ketel 
John D. Kinsley 
Stubby Kyle 
Connie Langum 
Carol Lee 
Jake Lemmons 
Dudley and Kay Martin 
John and Sally McAlear 
Gordon McCann (life) 
Jim and Patty Millikin 
Kent Parrish 
Bill and Nancy Piston (life) 
Herb Primrose 
John and Patricia Purtell 
Steve and Peggy Pyle 
Richard and Dian Quinn 



 



 

 

 


